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Information Letter no. 7-2022 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federation,  
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the EFC Executive Committee has determined the dates of 
the    U-23 European Championships which will be held in Tallin (EST) of 27-31.05.2022.  
 
A detailed schedule, the list of referees, delegates and other relevant information about these 
Championships will be provided at a later time.    
 
 
 

 Best regards,  
  

 

 

Jacek SLUPSKI 
Secretary General 
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